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BUFFALO, NY – Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP is pleased to announce that Sean M. O’Brien has joined the
firm as an associate attorney.   

Mr. O’Brien focuses his practice on commercial litigation matters, municipal matters and general litigation. 

Prior to joining the firm, Mr. O'Brien worked as an Assistant Corporation Counsel for the New York City Law
Department. 

Mr. O’Brien earned his J.D., cum laude, from SUNY Buffalo Law School in 2013. He received his B.A. from Bates
College.  

“We are proud to welcome Sean to our team and we are confident that Sean’s prior legal experience will be an
asset to our firm, specifically our growing litigation and municipal practice areas,” said Kevin J. Cross, managing
partner, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP.
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